By Susie Toovak
Coordinator .

Our office is always busy.
Changes have been occurring
so fast! We have been informed
by our Field Unit Supervisor
that we may get new appli-
cations which may have more
questions - and that makes it
harder on the clients and the
Fee Agents.

Marlene Graybeal is no
longer working with us. |
thank her for the good and
hard work she presented. Jean-
ette Kittick took over Mar-

lene’s job.
Our Field Units have been
moved to Sportsman Mall,

1514 Cushman from the 675
Tth Avenue locatinn

In February the field unit
wenl to Wainwright and Pt.
Lay. | want to introduce our
new Fee Agent, Renee Bod-
fish. We had quite a time inter-
viewing for the program. |
want to thank Renee for vol-
unteering in her community.

I would also like to update
our list of Fee Agents in the
villages:

Wainwright: Renee Bodfish

Atqasuk:  None
Kaktovik:  None
Nuigsut:  Virginia Kasak
(Alternate: Susie Nukapigak)
Anaktuvuk Pass:
Loretta Kenton
Pi. Lay: Martha Tukrook

Have a nice spring sedson .



